

Speyside Area Forum

Tuesday, 29th March 2011 19.30 Edinvillie Village Hall

AGENDA

- 1. Welcome and Apologies
- 2. Minutes of meeting 1st February for approval
- 3. Matters Arising
 - Appointment of Secretary
 - Street Markets Sites and Planning requirements
- 4. Police Matters
- 5. Consultations
 - Policy on Roadside verge signs
- 6. Update from Community Groups
- 7. HMle Feedback
- 8. Treasurers Report
- 9. Community Issues
 - · Water problems at Tomnabent

10. Correspondence

11.

- Any Other Business
 Implications to Forum of cuts to Community support unit
 Date and Venue of Next meeting(s)

Point of contact:
Rhona Patterson

tel 07966120586 e-mail : <u>rhona.patterson@moray.gov.uk</u>